
W.A. #19 Comments  AHRC  Executive Director W. Logan: 

 

Here is what is proposed for the actual language: 

  

  

Amend Title 2 Article 9 Section 3B(1) paragraph 2 of the Arlington Town Bylaws 

to state: “The members shall be sworn to the faithful performance of their duties, 

and shall serve until their successors are appointed and sworn. There may be an 

Executive Director if determined necessary by the Commission, whom shall be 

appointed by the Town Manager with consultation by the Commission. 

  

Amend Title 2 Article 9 Section 3D1 paragraph 1 of the Arlington Town Bylaws to 

state: “Executive Director. The Executive Director shall be an employee of the 

Town and report to the Commission. The prospective Executive Director shall 

have demonstrable experience in human and civil rights, as well as proven ability 

to work cooperatively in a diverse community. 

  

  

 

  

William J. Logan, Esq. 

AHRC 
 


